
HFMA Colorado Chapter Webinar

Spencer Fane attorney Ellen E. Stewart recently led the Healthcare Financial
Management Association (HFMA) Colorado Chapter webinar covering Colorado’s
Equal Pay for Equal Work Act.

During the presentation, Ellen detailed the new pay transparency legislation in
Colorado and how to leverage it in the workplace. She also outlined the benefits of
salary surveys.

Ellen is the former President of the HFMA Colorado Chapter and a current fellow. As
an experienced attorney dedicated to providing her clients with the highest level of
transactional counsel and litigation advocacy, Ellen often speaks for professional
and legal associations.

To learn more, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/ellen-stewart/
https://indd.adobe.com/view/f5b76a5d-2f2d-4d28-9e29-015e468f6f93

